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CHRISTIAN FRIENDS OF ISRAEL JERUSALEM

REPORTING FROM ISRAEL – CANADIANS RETURN HOME 
TO speak ON THEIR FRONTLINE WORK
RUDY AND SHARON FRIESEN are in their third year serving in Israel with Christian Friends of Israel as Coordinators 
assisting Christian believers and congregations in the land in practical and spiritual ways through the distribution of 
grants to Messianic Jewish and Arab Christian congregations and those experiencing hardship, as well as Derek 
Prince ministry literature and books. The literature is provided in five different languages to congregational leaders. 
Holding a pastoral and professional background  in Master of Divinity, both are excited about seeing their fellow 
Canadians and reporting from the Front-line work they do with Christian Friends of Israel in Jerusalem. Rudy is 
retired as an Engineer with Air Canada and Sharon as a Registered Nurse BScN.

They have traveled extensively around the world, coming alongside various pastors and ministries  in prayer and 
support, they are arriving in Toronto May 15, 2025, and ready to book your evening with them in your setting. The 
schedule will fill up quickly so call ahead.

Email Sharon Friesen at:  sfriesen09@gmail.com  Phone: +1 403 601 5024
Email Rudy Friesen at: rfriesen09@gmail.com  Phone: +1 403 601 5029

As boots on the ground, standing with Israel with Christian Friends of Israel Canada, we are committed to the God 
of Israel and His purposes for Israel at this time.

Rudy and Sharon
Friesen
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We are available to speak in Home fellowships, 
small groups, and individual meetings as well 
as in your church. Make your bookings now. 
There is much to share coming from Israel!


